
From: April Stegall (GasInfrastructure - 4)
To: "Neidel - DNR, Kris"
Subject: COGCC inspection #692400180
Date: Tuesday, October 16, 2018 10:55:00 AM

Kris,
Regarding Lou Colby’s reclamation inspection of the State of Colorado 1 well pad; there were 2 pits
on location, both to be core sampled in 2017.
Facility (pit) 100402 had analysis submitted with request for closure, and was approved on
3/28/2018 (document #401540649).
Facility (pit) 100401 did not meet Table 910-1 requirements. Analysis has not been submitted for
this pit, as per our discussion, until Wexpro Company can come up with a remediation plan to
submit with the analysis.
Final reclamation of the well pad has been delayed until Facility 100401 can be properly “closed” in
the COGCC database, as to avoid re-disturbing reclamation for remediation of the pit.
Please let me know if you have any questions.
Thank you,
 
April Stegall
Reclamation Agent
Regulatory Affairs
Dominion Energy Wexpro
P.O. Box 458 ; 2221 Westgate, Rock Springs, WY 82901
Office: (307) 352-7561
Cell: (307) 371-3610
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